
STOP PAYMENTS 
 
If it is necessary to issue a stop payment on a check issued out of internal funds, the stop payment 
should be completed and issued promptly using standard banking practices for the bank holding 
the school’s accounts. Any required forms for this process should be obtained from your bank.  
 


